
A message from PARKER MIDDLE SCHOOL 

October 9. 2018  

 

Hello Parker Families,  

  

After-school activities will begin next Tuesday, October 16, 2018!  The list of clubs we will 

offer is attached to this email.  Parker After-School Activities will run Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday each week. These after school programs are a fantastic way for our students 

to get involved in our school, to meet other children with similar interests, and to work with 

our staff in a fun and relaxing environment.  All students are encouraged to participate!  

  

To participate in clubs or intramural sports programs, students must purchase a school 

activity card.  The activity card cost is $100 per student.  Students will be able to participate 

in multiple activities for a single fee.  The activity fee also gives students the ability to ride 

the late bus.  All students must fill out the After-School Hours Health Directive form before 

an activity card is issued.  This form went home with every student on the first day of 

school.  If you have not returned a completed form, please download a copy, fill it out and 

return it with your child’s check.  Blank forms will be available in the school office or on the 

district website:  https://www.chelmsford.k12.ma.us/Page/719 under "Non-School Hours 

Health Measures."  

 

To purchase an activity card, please send cash or check (preferred) payable to Chelmsford 

Public Schools to school with your child.  The money will be collected by the homeroom 

teacher and turned into the office.  Activity cards will be distributed in homeroom starting 

the week of October 15th.    

  

Should you have any questions regarding the after-school program, please contact me 

or your child’s counselor at the school, Ms. Dolan, grades 5/6 and Ms. MacIsaac, grades 7/8.  

  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Jeff  

  

 

https://www.chelmsford.k12.ma.us/Page/719

